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Our New VGS Board 
Thank you to everybody who made it to our Annual 
General Meeting on Saturday, Oct 18th.  We are happy 
to announce our new VGS board members: 

President: Werner Simbeck 

Treasurer: Tanja Weber-Hemerling, 

Katrina Giesbrecht 

Secretary: Christina Knowles 

Marketing: Yves Moog 

Fundraising Chair: Christina Moog 

Members at Large: Mike Birch & Anahita 
Ariana, Doerte Halling Brown 

Save the Date 
Sat, Dec. 

12th 

Tues, Jan.  
5th 

Sat., Jan.  
9th 

Weihnachtsfesst, 
Edelweiss Club, 
10 am to 12 pm 

First day back from 
Winter break for 
Tues. classes 

First day back from 
Winter break for 
Tues. classes 

Sat., Jan. 
9th 

First day of Adult 
classes for the Winter 
term at UVic, 
Saturdays 

Tues., Jan. 
5th 

First day of Adult 
classes for the Winter 
term at UVic, 
Tuesdays 

Buecherei/Library – 

 We have received a lot books, some will be for sale at our Book 
Sale at Weihnachtsfest, some need to be processed into our 
Library.  If you would like to help out with processing the books, 
please come talk to us at the reception desk! 
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Call for Photographers - 

We always appreciate photos from the classroom and our events.  
If you have some photos to share please send it to – 
info@victoriagermanschool.org 

 

 
 
As always, The Bottle Depot 
continues as a great opportunity to 
make a lot of small efforts add up 
quickly. Just tell mention our 
name & the bottles returned go 
onto the VGS account. 
 
The Victoria Soap Exchange 
and VGS have also rekindled 
relations lately and I would like to 
remind everyone that 10%of your 
purchases there go towards VGS.  
All you have to do is say you want 
your 10% to go to Victoria 
German School (and keep those 
receipts to turn in) and you are on 
your way. Tell your friends! 
www.bottledepot.ca 
http://www.victoriasoapexchange
.com 

Fundraising 2015/16 

Thrifty’s Smile Card 
We are off and running to reach our $1200 maximum for the 
2014/15.  If you need a new card with a VGS number on it or 
you have misplaced the old one, please come pick up a new 
one at the reception desk.  The money donated by Thrifty’s 
goes to classroom supplies. If you haven’t already done so pick 
up a card at the reception desk!  

facebook.com/victoriagermanschool

www.victoriagermanschool.org

Kicking Horse Co!ee 
FUNDRAISER
Victoria German School

Fundraiser Details:
$12 per 10oz bag of ground Kicking Horse Co!ee
Order form distrubute by email or ask Esther
Order forms with payment returned by Tuesday, December 1st
Product available for pick up at Weihnachtsfest on Saturday, December 12th

Fundraiser Contact: Christina Moog, christinamoog@outlook.com
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Weihnachtsfest 
Weihnachtskörbe – Christmas Raffle 

We will again have Christmas Raffle Baskets at our 
Weihnachtsfest. Please bring your donations to the reception 

desk. 

Spielgruppe (Roswitha’s Class, Sat.) -  Feel Good Basket 

GS1 I (Britta) & GS1 D (Erika, Sat.) – Adventzeit 

GS2 D (Ute) – Sylvesternacht 

GS2/3 I (Sandra) & A2 High School (Julia) – Mama’s Korb 

A1/A2 (Petra) – Winterzauber 

DSD1 (Erika) & DSD2 (Bennit) – Papa’s Korb 

We would also to give a 
heartfelt thanks to the following 
individuals, businesses and 
associations. 

The Edelweiss Club for the use 
of their main hall for our 
Weihnachtsfest. 

The Fernwood Coffee 
Company and owner Ben Cram 
for their kind donation of coffee 
for Kaffee & Kuchen. 

Thank you to Helen Truran for 
organizing the Weihnachtsfest.  
As well as our wonderful 
volunteers, we would not be 
able to have the cultural events 
without your efforts.   

We need some volunteers for Kaffee & Kuchen.  If you are 

unable to contribute in this way perhaps some of you can help 
clean up after.  Many hands make light work!   
Kaffee und Kuchen for Saturday classes -  

Dec12th, which is also Weihnachtsfest 
Jan 9th 
Feb 13th 
March 12th, which also Osterfest 
April 2nd 
May 7th 
May 28th, which also Sommerfest 
Kaffee und Kuchen for Tuesday classes -  
Dec 1st 
Jan 5th 
Feb 2nd 
March 1st 
April 5th 
May 3rd 

Potluck –                                                         

We ask that everyone bring something to share for after the 
Weihnachtsfest performances.  We will have a new sign up 

sheet, online so we have a variety of cakes, cookies, 
healthy snacks and dishes.  Please follow the link and sign 

up what you would like to bring to the Weihnachtsfest! 
Here is a link to your new group meal:  

http://www.PerfectPotluck.com/meals.php?t=OSWJ0873 

HERZLICHEN 

DANK 
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We want to hear from you! 

If you have questions or concerns please feel 
free to contact us at  

Info@victoriagermanschool.org    
or  

250-886-1420  
Or drop by the reception desk during school 

hours. 

We look forward to your feedback! 

Victoria German School 

SPREAD THE WORD JUAN 
DE FUCA REC CENTRE, 

Western Communities     

In February we will once again be offering the 
following courses: 

BEGINNER GERMAN 1  
Wed., 4:00pm-5:30pm, Feb.3rd–Apr.6th  

Wed., 4:00pm-5:30pm, Apr. 13th–June 15th   

BEGINNER GERMAN 2,  
Wed., 5:30pm-7:00pm, Feb.3rd–Apr.6th  

Wed., 5:30pm-7:00pm, Apr. 13th–June 15th   

 

  Please note registration is through the Juan de Fuca Rec Centre 
and not through the Victoria German School. 

 

FaceBook –  

VGS now has a FaceBook page. 

Visit our site and gives us ‘a like’ 

We will be confirming with parents 
that we have the correct Photo 
Release Form to ensure that 
posting photos on our FaceBook 
page is acceptable.  


